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 Abstract 

 

The following page shows a letter addressed to PatCom, and copied to the 802.11 WG chair. 

It is reproduced here by permission of the letter author, Mr. Fabian Gonell, Qualcomm. 

 

 

 



 
5775 Morehouse Drive, San Diego, California 92121 

 Fabian Gonell 
 Vice President & Division Counsel 
 fgonell@qualcomm.com 
 (858) 658-2763
 Fax: (858) 658-2503 

 
 
 
September 1, 2015 
 
 
Mr. David Ringle 
PatCom Administrator 
IEEE-SA Standards Board Patent Committee 
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc. 
445 Hoes Lane 
Piscataway, New Jersey 08854    
By Email: d.ringle@ieee.org; patcom@ieee.org 
 
 
Re: IEEE 802.11ah 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ringle: 
  
I write in further response to IEEE’s requests to Qualcomm for a Letter of Assurance with 
respect to the 802.11ah standard.  As a result of certain transactions following Qualcomm’s 
acquisition of CSR, plc, all of Qualcomm’s Essential Patent Claims with respect to the 802.11ah 
Standard are subject to the Accepted Letter of Assurance filed by CSR, plc on March 6, 2009. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Fabian Gonell 
 
 
 
 
Copy by email to: 
Mr. Adrian Stephens (Adrian.P.Stephens@intel.com) 
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